
Email to Medical Imaging CA’s 

 

Dear _____________________, 

(first name of clinical instructor) 

Thank you for being a Misericordia University clinical instructor.  As a medical imaging clinical instructor, 

you have assisted in the supervision of our students for their clinical education & fieldwork experiences.  

Our students benefit from your guidance and expertise, and as a result will graduate as qualified 

professionals.  Your participation in helping our students connect theory to real-world practices is 

appreciated at Misericordia University.  In appreciation of your support as a clinical instructor, 

Misericordia University offers a tuition award to thank you for your participation in the clinical/field 

work portion of the educational process. 

Your facility has been awarded 6 undergraduate/graduate credits for supervising our students during 

the _____________ semester.    

The tuition award must be used within 2 years from the date of completion of eligible supervision hours.  

In the instance where the student is supervised by more than one Clinical Instructor, the location is 

responsible for determining the distribution of credits among the eligible Clinical Instructors and Field 

work Supervisors.  The tuition award is non-transferrable and cannot be redeemed for cash.  Course 

withdrawal nullifies tuition award.  

To register for a course, please contact Jeff Demko at 570-674-3020 or via email at 

jdemko@misericordia.edu.  You may view our course list at www.misericordia.edu. 

 

Once again, thank you for being a Misericordia University clinical instructor.  

Sincerely, 

College of Health Sciences and Education 
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